Photography Session
 Dear Parents/Carers,

 We are pleased to announce that we will have a local professional photographer joining us on Wednesday 25th April and Thursday 26th April. There will also be another date will be set for a session in November. Our photographer will set up a pop-up studio within our Ladybird room. 

 Joe Fairs from Market Hill Photography in Sudbury met with Jeff and Deirdre and is keen to create a link with us here at Woodpeckers Nursery.

 Here is a message from Joe to introduce himself to you:

'Dear Parents,

 I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself to you as, after meeting with Jeff and Deirdre I have the pleasure of taking photographs of your children at Woodpeckers this year!

 My name is Joe. My wife and I run the photographic studio and shop at 28 Market Hill in Sudbury. We have been here in our new shop for almost a year now, before that we were based in North Street, Sudbury (as North Street Studios) for 7 years. I have worked as a photographer for over 20 years taking commercial, corporate and wedding photos, as well as family portraits. 

 I look forward to meeting you and your children.

 Regards,

 Joe'
 We welcome all our families to attend this photographic session. Please feel free to bring along siblings and other family members. It is best to arrange a time slot so that we do not have people waiting around unnecessarily. 

 For all children that attend nursery on these days you are welcome to send an alternative change of clothing that you would like them to wear for their pictures. Our staff will schedule times to accompany your children to the photo session. You are welcome to arrange an alternative time to accompany them or bring along other family members for group portraits. 

 These photographs are optional, and you are not obliged to purchase images. We wanted to provide an opportunity to capture your little ones and their personalities before embarking on their new adventures through Woodpeckers and onto school.

 If you have any further questions please do call or pop into the office to chat with us. 

 Regards,

 Jeff & Deirdre Micklewright

